New Prospect 5th Graders Solve a Mystery
in the Panther Pete Science Lab!

[image: image1.wmf]New Prospect 5th graders visited the Panther Pete Science Lab on January 19th & 20th to investigate and solve the: 
“Microbial Mystery”
In conjunction with their study of “Microorganisms” in the classroom, students came to the Science Lab to learn more about using microscopes to view microbes.
The objectives of this lab were to allow students to:

· Identify parts of a microscope and their functions.
· Use a microscope to view and describe microbes, and identify their similarities and differences.
· Describe microbes and the function they play in medical science.
· Prepare slides for viewing under a microscope.
Activity 1: Parts of a Microscope

During the first part of the lab, students were taught the different components of a microscope and their functions.  They also learned the safety rules of using a microscope and slides.
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Activity 2:  Microbial Mystery

Students were given a scenario of a patient in the Emergency Room who had been contaminated with a “disease”. Their job was to determine the location of his contamination, so that the CDC (Center for Disease Control) could send out a research team to look for more evidence and stop a potential outbreak of a serious illness.  
The “hospital lab” provided samples of the patient’s blood along with water samples from the three places he was known to visit in the past 7 days:

· His neighborhood swimming pool

· Fishing in the Chattahoochee River

· Tubing on Lake Lanier.

The students’ tasks were to view and analyze the three water samples collected from the places the patient visited over the past week, and compare them to the patient’s contaminated blood sample.  When they found a match, they were able to find out where the patient was infected with the disease, therefore solving the “Microbial Mystery!”

Activity 3: Make Your Own Slide
In the last activity, students had a chance to create and view their own slides, as well as observe other prepared slides. 

Some of the specimens used for the slides included hair, onion skin, celery leaves, grape peel, live yeast, newspaper, tissue paper, and pond water with algae.  (No bodily fluids or tissue were used!)
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A BIG thank you to all of the parents who volunteered their time to assist our students during this visit!  In addition to our Lab Coordinator, every lab requires at least four parents as Science Lab Assistants.  It is only through their time and dedication that our students get to experience exciting science in action!    

A very special thank you to our 5th Grade Lab Coordinator, Lisa Hamel!  
The 5th grade will visit the Panther Pete Science Lab again soon to investigate
“Physical & Chemical Changes”.





















